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Project update            November 23, 2016 

Night time drilling as early as Monday, Nov. 28 

Workers will drill on weeknights on the McDonalds property 

 

During the week of November 

28, workers will be drilling to 

collect groundwater and soil 

samples for analysis. They will 

be working at the McDonalds 

property, 6145 4th Ave. S., and 

will conduct the work at night to 

avoid business disruptions. 

This work will help evaluate and 

refine the final design of the 

Georgetown Wet Weather 

Treatment Station project. 

When constructed, the station 

can treat up to 70 million gallons of 

combined rain and wastewater a 

day that would otherwise have discharged directly to the Duwamish without treatment during storm 

events. 

What to expect:  

 Work hours between 11:00 p.m. and 4:00 a.m. 

 Workers on site for five nights, with drilling taking place for approximately three of those nights.      

 Noise will be similar to typical traffic noise along 4th Avenue. 

 No expected traffic impacts.  

 Security and staff on site. 

Contact Kristine Cramer: 

Kristine.Cramer@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5415 

Visit the project website:  

www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS    
For more information: 

An example of the drilling equipment you can expect to see on the site. 
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